
Montauk Pool & Spa 

Bennett Pools 
P.O. Box 549 Montauk, NY 11954 

(631) 668-1119/329-1110
Email: montaukpoolandspa@gmail.com / jmb.mps@gmail.com 

SPRING LETTER

Pool & Spa Openings and Weekly Service 

Dear Customer,  

With the pool season just around the corner, we would like to take this 

opportunity to say THANK YOU for your valued patronage during the 

past season.  We are looking forward to a great upcoming season! 

Enclosed is a yearly contract.  Please fill out this contract and return it by 

March 15th.  This contract insures the opening date you request. If you are 

thinking about a major renovation, i.e. liner replacement, 

heater installation or filter replacement, please notify us as soon as 

possible. We would like to hear from you no later than March 10th to 

schedule and discuss major repairs to ensure all work is complete on 

time.  

Also, as a reminder, Montauk Pool & Spa and Bennett Pools offers a 25% 

discount for a seasonal contract referral. We have found word of mouth to 

be our strongest media.  Also please fill out information sheet and fill in an 

Email address even if you think we have your information, we have found 

gaps in our contact information. 

Should you require any further services, please feel free to call. 

631-668-1119 / 631-329-1110 / montaukpoolandspa@gmail.com

jmb.mps@gmail.com

Sincerely, 

John Bennett 

Service Manager 
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